
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 12, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Bill Kralovec 
Head of School 
Osaka International School of Kwansei Gakuin 
4-4-16, Onohara-Nishi 
Mino-shi, Osaka, 562-0032 
JAPAN 
 
 
Subject: 2015 ACS WASC/EARCOS Annual Interim Progress Report 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kralovec, 
 
Thank you for meeting with WASC staff during the recent EARCOS Administrator’s 
Conference. We discussed the progress at the school and the report meets all of our accreditation 
requirements. Our primary goal is to assist you in providing the highest quality educational 
opportunities for your students. The Osaka International School of Kwansei Gakuin remains a 
member in good standing with the Accrediting Commission for Schools, Western Association of 
Schools and Colleges, for the 2015-2016 academic year. We look forward to continue working 
with you and the school.  
 
 
 

  

Fred Van Leuven, Ed.D. 
Executive Director 

Marilyn George, Ed.D. 
Associate Executive Director 
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